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The children in Pink, White and Red Classes enjoyed building animal/bird hides in Forest 

School this week. The children used many skills in the building of their hides. They had 

to design their hide, cooperate with each other, take turns and look and listen carefully 

during its construction. 

The Friends and Families of Tonacliffe are holding the annual 

Christmas Fair at school on Friday 1st December from 5pm until 

7pm.  

We will have activities, stalls and a café.   

Everyone is welcome! 
Tonacliffe Years 5 & 6 Choir will be singing at: 

 Barley View care home on Tuesday 5th December. 

The Ashcroft Christmas Carol Service on Monday 11th 

December from 7pm. 

Lola from White Class has spent 

some of her weekend litter picking 

around Masseycroft for the elderly 

residents. 

What a superstar! 



 

                    Please remember to visit our website for long term dates.  Thank you. 

 

Friday 1st December: Non-uniform day—donations of chocolate for the Christmas Fair. 

Friday 1st December: Tonacliffe Christmas Fair: 5:00pm-7:00pm. 

 

Tuesday 5th December: Years 5/6 choir  at Barley View. 

 

Monday 11th December: Years 5/6 Choir singing at The Ashcroft—7-8:30pm. 

 

Tuesday 12th December: Reception Nativity– 2:30pm. KS1 Nativity– 5:45pm. 

 

Wednesday 13th December: KS1 Nativity– 2:30pm. Reception Nativity– 5:45pm. 

 

Thursday 14th December: Nursery Nativity– 11am. 

 

Friday 15th December: Nursery Nativity– 2:30pm. 

 

Monday 18th December: Christmas Dinner Day/ Christmas Jumper Day. 

 

Thursday 21st December: KS2 Christmas singalong. Last day  of term. 

 

Monday 8th January 2024: School reopens for Spring Term 1. 

 



 

 

Nursery:   Lilly R. 

Green Class:    Benny F.  

Pink Class:                Matilda B. 

White Class:    Connor M. 

Red Class:   Isla W. 

Yellow Class:   Jaxon T. 

Orange Class : Ruby B. 

Lime Class:    Lauren W. 

Turquoise Class:  Faith P.  

Gold Class:    Isla B. 

Purple Class:   Jacob G. 

                            

                                                    

                

 

                                   Dolphin:      341 

                         Octopus:     316 

                         Seahorse:    329 

                 Starfish:       349 

Well done 

to the Starfish Team who are this 

week’s winners! 

We aim for at least 97% attendance each week; here 

are the attendance figures  for last week: 

                                          Yellow Class:            98.6% 

Green Class:    98.7%             Orange Class:           99.3% 

Pink Class:   92.7%  Lime Class:               96.6% 

White Class:   92.3%  Turquoise Class:      96.9% 

Red Class:  96.3%              Gold Class:               100% 

                                       Purple Class:            98.6% 

Our overall school attendance figure for week ending   

 Friday 17th November 2023 is  96.5% 

 

Ned S. 

Without Ned, Orange Class 

would be a disaster zone after 

art! 




